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LIBRARY ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA

Since the progress report on LAA: 50 in In­
Cite 6 June 1986, the national committee has 
net four more times and made substantial 
progress with plans for the celebrations 3-4 
September 1987.

To refresh your memory the planned 
events are as follows:

Wed 2 Sept. — Evening celebrations, 
Albert Hall

Thu 3 Sept. — Conference. The history 
of the LAA 

— Dinner. Sir Harold 
White Oration

Fri 4 Sept. — Conference. The future 
of the LAA

The national LAA: 50 committee is attempting 
to compile an invitation list of early members 
af the LAA (or AIL); the state branches are 
helping us in this task but we are now asking 
the membership at large for assistance. If you 
know the name and address of any early mem­
bers of the association who were foundation 
or other members before 1946 please let us 
know the details as soon as possible. We are 
hoping to be able to bring this Who’s Who of 
early members to Canberra and let them en­
joy the 50th celebrations of the association 
they helped establish.

Don’t forget to mark 3-4 September 1987 in 
your travel calendar and join in a nostalgic

MAKING THE MOST OF 
YOUR MICRO

On 27 September, 1986, a seminar was held by 
the Reference and Readers Advisers Group of 
the NSW Branch of the Public Libraries Sec­
tion of the LAA. It aimed to illustrate a range 
of uses to which microcomputers may be put. 
The seminar followed the state government 
grant of IBM JX microcomputers to each pub­
lic library service in NSW.

The group was able to subsidise travelling 
expenses for librarians from country libraries 
and some twenty librarians took advantage of 
this. This seminar was booked out in less than 
a week, illustrating the high level of interest 
in the topic.

Speakers included John Wright (State Li­
brary of NSW), Stephen Hocking (IBM), Sue 
Ping Kee (Idaps Aust), Graeme Blewett 
(Hurstville Library), Lyn Beauregard 
(Woollahra Council), Sue Boaden (Australia 
Council), Graeme Pattingale and Joan Suck­
ling (Penrith Library).

John Wright outlined practical uses of 
micros such as bulletin boards, off-line 
formatting, data base searching and book or­
dering. He indicated the types of software 
packages he felt suitable for libraries and 
suggested group decision making and pur­
chasing software.

Stephen Hocking described the features of 
the JX and the options available to expand its 
capabilities. Sue Ping Kee spoke about the 
Lynx database, its library and trade holdings 
and its method of searching.

Graeme Blewett described how he went 
about setting up a local history database, 
pointing out the unique cataloguing and auth­
ority problems of local history items. Lyn 
Beauregard’s area was community informa­
tion, particularly the benefits of a micro­
computer in the provision of community in­
formation for the Eastern Suburbs Informa­
tion Network.

3-4 SEPTEMBER 1987
ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS

A nostalgic Canberra spring .. .

spring in Canberra 1987. Full details of the 
celebrations including the conference topics 
and speakers will appear in InCite early in the 
New Year.
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Sue Boaden described the problems of 
keeping control of newspaper clippings and 
the development of ARTSDOC, now available 
on AUSINET. Joan Suckling and Graeme 
Pattingale related the Penrith Library experi­
ence of using microcomputers. They illus­
trated the use of graphics and word process­
ing packages for generating posters, publica­
tions and signs. Using FACTFINDERS, a free 
text database, Penrith are currently produc­
ing a ready reference database which includes 
local history information and findings lists.

Notes have been compiled in relation to 
the seminar and are available from Joan 
Suckling, Penrith Library Ph (047) 32 2422 
ext 344.

Joan Suckling 
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CRAIG BOADEN 
& ASSOCIATES

Specialised Information Services
• project planning
• system design
• professional library support
• database creation & 

maintenance
• indexing
• abstracting
• editing & proofreading
• directory compilation
• assistance with conversion
• IBM-compatible equipment

Telephone (02) 918 9324 
34 Trappers Way Clareville NSW 2107

Now in stock! Graphics II, the follow-up to 
the highly successful Graphics for Teacher 
Librarians. Get yours before they run out! 
$4 LAA members, $7 non-members, 70c 
postage from LAA House.

Electronic indexes provide instant 
references to legal, business, 

financial and mining sources.

AGIS, the Federal Attorney-General’s 
Information Service, contains summaries of 
the large number of articles reviewed by the 
Department. Australian, New Zealand and South 
Pacific periodicals are covered.

The CORPORATE LAW INDEX, provided 
by Ken Hale and Jim Jackson of the University of 
Wollongong, is a ready reference to all Australian 
corporate law cases reported since 1961. Australian 
and overseas journal articles are also summarised.

Comments, notes and articles on Acts and 
cases from Australian and overseas jurisdictions 
are indexed in MONASH FINDER, a database 
provided by Monash University Law Library.

These indexes complement the full text 
case and legislation databases and are only three 
of a number of finding lists available on CLIRS.

Telephone the CLIRS office in your state 
to arrange a demonstration.

CURS
LIMITED
INCORPORATED IN N.S.W.

AUSTRALIA’S
COMPUTERISED INFORMATION 

RETRIEVAL SYSTEM.
Sydney: Level 39, MLC Centre, Martin Place, Sydney,

N.S.W. 2000. Tel. (02) 233 1955. Melbourne: 10th Floor,
490 Bourke Street, Melbourne, Vic. 3000. Tel. (03) 67 7345.

Canberra: Tel. (062) 836 7777. Perth: Tel. (09) 322 4456. 
Adelaide: Tel. (08) 212 2900. Brisbane: Tel. (07) 253 3333.

Hobart: Tel. (002) 34 4894. Darwin: Tel. (089) 81 1444.


